Lloyd's Register of Shipping
1825 Marine Building,
VANCOUVER,B. C.

3rd November, 1942

O

The Becretary,
Lloyd's Reglster of Shipping, ;
LONDON, E.C.3.

We have to acknowledge the receilpt of your classing letter
qgust last In connection with the cases of S.S. "FORT
FORT ALEXANDRIA" and "PORT aU;TSTJo", Vancouver Reports
5755 and 5764 respectively. - -

In eac instance the openings in the tween deck bulkheads
have been closed by steel plates secured by bolts spaced about 5-3/4"
apart between rlvefs In Stiffeners, all agreeing to the approved
bulkhead plans. Kindly refer to our letter of the 7th August last,
copy enclosed

A reicr.nce tothe closing of these openings 1s now being made

)

in the First Emtry Reports and we may mentlion that these openings are
now being riveted 1in recent ships in accordance with the latest
instructions, with the exception of the openings in bulkhead 93.

These openings are being closed by bolted plates meanwhile;
but arrangements are to be made to fit a simple form of watertis h*
dopr in this position.

Yonvrs falthfull
T s

For the Surveyors.
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